
  

 

8/26/2025 
 
Deschutes County Public Health 
2577 NE Courtney Dr. 
Bend, OR 97701   
 
Dear Heather, 
 
This letter serves as an agreement between PacificSource Community Solutions (PCS) 
and Deschutes County Oregon, a political subdivision of the State of Oregon, acting by 
and through Deschutes County Public Health (DCPH) for Quality Pool dollars to support 
its Immunization Quality Improvement for Providers (IQIP) Coordination for one year. 
DCPH will receive Quality Pool dollars in the amount of $200,000.  
 
DCPH agrees to complete the evaluation tool provided by PCS no later than April 30, 
2026. Please complete and return the evaluation to kristen.tobias@pacificsource.com. 
This information will be shared with the Central Oregon Health Council’s Provider 
Engagement Panel. 
 
Please sign on the lines below to signify that you agree to the terms of this letter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
_____________________________                                      
John Espinola, MD 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
PacificSource 
 
 
_____________________________                                      
Heather Kaisner, MS 
Public Health Director 
Deschutes County Public Health 
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